ST.CHARLES LWANGA NUR.AND PRI.KAWANDA INTERNAL MOCK SET 2 MOCK EXAMINATION, 2024

ENGLISH P.7

Time allowed: 2hours 15 minutes

	Thic allowed. Zhours 19 minutes
Index No.	Stream:
Candidate's Name:	Stream:
	SECTION A. (50 marks)
Fill in the blank space with a s	6
 2he revi 3. The milk which was kept for 	than the others will get a trophy. ses hard, he will not pass the final examination. the visitors wasby the cat. called to arrest the thief.
	called to arrest the thief. _took place at his grand parent's ancestral home.
brackets.	ick spaces with the correct form of the word given in
7. Matovu had	to Karo FM by the time his father entered . (tune)
8. My mother has just given bi	rth to thechild. (twelve)
9. Having	_a basket, Janet sold it. (weave)
10. The village bridge is in a _ (well)	condition now after being repaired.
11. The Primary Leaving Exc year. (to do)	aminationin November every
12. The headmistress's	was very complicated. (sign)
13. All his cows were seen	the road. (to cross)
14. A few	were found in the food store. (mouse)
15. Never mind, you	the class monitor next time. (to become)

For each of the question 16 and 17, arrange the given words in alphabetical order.

16. attractive, admirable, adhere, adopt

17. blouse, breed, bread, biscuit

For numbers 18-20, rewrite the sentence giving one word for the underlined. 18. Henson <u>passed away</u> last month.	Downloade
19. The man riding a bicycle was seriously injured in the accident.	d from
20. My <u>mother's sister</u> graduated last year.	
In questions 21 and 22, write the complete form of the given words.	utoon]
21. lsn't: 22. O'clock	-ine.c
For questions 23 and 24, rearrange the given words to form a correct sentence 23. beautiful a woman What mother my is!	

24. who medal that gold is man the won?

In questions 25 to 27, write the sentences giving the opposite of the underlined word.

25. Have you studied about regular verbs?

26. The man was chased by a lion.

27. A lazy pupil always hands in <u>complete</u> work.

28. Try and fail_____(complete the saying)

Use each of the words in a sentence to show that you know difference in their meaning.

29. luck

30. lack

For questions 31-50, rewrite the sentences as instructed in brackets.

31. There was an advertisement for the past programme's manager in the N	k ew
Vision. (Rewrite beginning: The New vision)	dec

32. Tonny likes eating fried eggs. He likes eating boiled eggs more. (Rewrite using.....prefer......)

33. We eat rice. We do not eat lice. (Rewrite using:....but.......)

34. Augustine was recording gospel music. His father called him. (Join the two sentences beginning: By the time......)

35. Golden production consisted of twenty four musicians. (Rewrite the sentences using: comprise)

36. Mugisha saw his father and ran out of the house. (Rewrite using: Hardly.....)

37. Help will me you? (Re-arrange the words to make a sensible question)

38. Many people in Kabula grow Irish potatoes. (Rewrite the sentences using....by many people in Kabula) Down

rom

www.mut

000

line.

Com

40. My uncle's umbrella was blown away by a strong wind. (Rewrite ending;my uncles' umbrella)

41. Arinaitwe hunted the whole day. Arinaitwe did not catch any animal. (Join as one sentence beginning Inspite of.....)

42. The prefect did not catch me. He did not report me to the teacher on daty. (Begin: If the prefect had.....)

43. I am eager to act my part on stage. (Rewrite the sentence beginning: I am looking forward.....)

44. We have to practice every day.	We want to	win the dr	rama competitions.
(Rewrite the sentencemustif)			

45. Amina is feeding the dog. (Change the sentence into passive voice)

46. Still waters (complete the proverb)

ownloaded

lline.

47. John wanted to know whether Mary has come back from school. (Rewrite in direct speech)

48. Sison can send an SMS. Charity can send an SMS. (Rewrite the sentence using......and so.....)

50. This is a very easy examination. (Begin: What.....)

SECTION B

51. Read the passage below and then answer in full sentences the questions that follow.

That day, Mrs. Kela went to the town very early in the morning. She went to see her brother who was a driver in the Post Office. He had called her to go and collect money for buying new uniform for her three children, Hilda, Mary and Tom, the last born, Mrs. Kela was a widow.

"Today, you will have to look after the home. Make sure you sweep the house, wash all the cups, plates and saucepans, don't forget to prepare the meas in time." She instructed her two girls as she was leaving.

After their breakfast, which was porridge and some fresh cassava, the girls staged thinking about those things they had to do.

"We don't have enough fire wood left. Why don't we go to the bush and collect some? 'Suggested Hilda, the eldest. "Tom will wash all the dirty plates and mugs," she added. "Okay, but before we go, let's peel some potatoes and put them on fire," Mary suggested.

"We had better do that immediately. Tom will keep checking on the fire. I'm sure when we come back, the potatoes will be ready," Hilda said.

"But I know how playful Tom is. We shall see. "Mary said. Then the two sisters went to the bush. As soon as they reached the other side of the cassava garden, Tom went to the neighbour's home. He went to join his playmates.

When the girls returned with bundles of firewood, they didn't find Tom at home. The plates and mugs were they had left them. They were even dirtier than they were after breakfast. Mary went straight to the kitchen.

: I told you. Look at the potatoes! Some are uncooked, some are burnt!" Mary said angrily. "Tom is a useless boy. Yet he **grumbles** a lot when he doesn't get enough food to eat," said Hilda.

Questions

a) How many people are in the family?

b) Who is the youngest child?	
c) Who was instructed to wash the cups and plates?	- Dow
d) How was Mrs. Kela going to get the new uniform for her children?	nloaded
e) What does the family use as fuel for cooking?	from W
	ww.muto
f) Why did Hilda say that Tom was a useless boy?	online.
g) What evidence in the passage suggests that Tom should not have b blamed?	⊃ <mark>e</mark> en

h) How can you tell that Mrs. Kela cares for her Children?

i) Give one word or group of words with the same meaning as the following underlined word in the passage.

grumble;_____

j) Suggest a suitable title for the passage.

52. Study the information below and answer the questions in full sentences.

NOTICE

2014 POPULATION CENSUS FOR ALL CHILDREN AND **ADULTS** FOR EFFECTIVE PLANNING OF THE PEOPLE

PARENTS: YOU ARE TO ANSWER QUESTIONS ABOUT YOUR CHILDREN FOR BETTER EDUCATION. OFFICIALS WITH BADGES WILL ASK THE QUESTIONS VENUE: ALL QUESTIONS SHOULD BE ASKED OUTSIDE THE HOUSE IN YOUR HOMES.

TIME:EVERYDAY FROM 7:00AM-6:00PMDATE:BEGINNING 28th AUG-06th SEPT 2024DON'T MISS THE CENSUS AT HOME!!!

Questions.

i) What is the notice about?

ii) To whom is the notice addressed?

iii) Why is it good for parents to answer the questions?

iv) What is population census?

v) Why is population census done?

vi) Who will ask questions?

vii) Where will the questions be asked from?

viii) How many hours does this census take every day?

ix) How many days will the census take?

x) Give another word or group of words of the underlined word in the notice. adult: _____

ded

from

www.mutopnline

.com

53. Read the poem below and answer the questions that follow in full sentence.

VILLAGE WOMAN

Look at the woman. Tired, hungry baby, Clinging to her back And she herself so tired She drags her legs The fire wood buddle on her head But still she drags on.

Her skin once smooth and lovely Is now muddied and dark. Her clothes dusty and torn Her feet dirty and cracked

When she reaches home. Fetches water from the well Lights fire, prepares the food There's more work in the field. Till the sun sets Dear God! When will she rest?

Questions

a) What is the writer complaining about?

b) What is the woman carrying?

c) What is the condition of the woman's skin?

d) For how long does this woman work?

e) What do you think could be done to help this woman?

53(B) Below is a letter from Ruth to James. Choose one word from the list below to fill in each blank space correctly.

	KAWANDA PRIMARY	SCHOOL
	P.O.BOX 10,	
	WAKISO	
	11 [™] AUGUST, 2024	
Dear James.		Down
Last week I attended my friend's (i)	party. Very many	other (ii)
had been (iii)		D D D D
During the (iv)there was a lo		ềd fr
We drank, ate and danced to the (v)	played by the ban	d. I hope
to visit you during the holidays.		www.
Yours Faithfully,		mut
Ruth Washaba		Coonl
Celebrations music, guests, birthd	ay, invited	ine.
		C O
54 The conteness below are not in the correct	t order. Be arrange them t	to form a

54. The sentences below are not in the correct order. Re-arrange them to form a short compositions about " A SCHOOL TRIP"

- a) After receiving the letters, they decided to pay for the trip or not.
- b) The money received by the class teacher in the school.
- c) The class teacher informs the parents about the trip a month earlier
- d) The letters are taken home by every P.7 pupil.
- e) Every year, the pupils of P.7 in our school go on a trip.
- f) On the day of the trip, the recorded names are read out by the teacher.
- g) This trip is organized by the class teacher.
- h) The teacher then records the names of the pupils who have paid the money.
- i) When the parents decide to pay, they send the money to the school.
- j) They are informed through letters.

Akim: Headteacher: Akim:	You 're sorry, you don't have it what happened? Your father is not at home? Where did he go? Admitted in hospital? What happed to him?
	You 're sorry, you don't have it what happened?
	Vou 're com, you don't have it what happened?
	Can you please hand in your pay slip for fees?
Akim: Headteacher: Akim:	Good morning, Akim. Welcome back from holiday.
teacher called	reported back to Kyaayi Primary School after holidays, the head him to his office. What the Headteacher said is given below. F